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Did you know that Bluebells
are protected?
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Holbeach Parish Council: Reporting Speeding Issues Made
Simple

Speeding remains a significant concern for residents in our
community, and reporting dangerous driving is crucial to ensuring

safety for everyone. Holbeach Parish Council would like to share the
steps you can take to effectively address these incidents.

Contacting the Police
For non-emergency speeding issues:

Call 101 to report incidents that are not immediate emergencies.
Online Reporting: Many police forces offer online forms for non-

emergency incidents. Visit your local police force’s website for easy
submission.

Reporting to Lincolnshire County Council
Concerns about speeding on roads managed by Lincolnshire County

Council can be reported as follows:
Online Contact Form: The quickest way to report a concern is through
the online contact form on the Lincolnshire County Council website.
Customer Service Centre: Call 01522 782070 for highways services.

Please note: This number is specifically for highways issues and not
general complaints

Anonymous Reporting Options
Website: www.crimestoppers-uk.org

Phone Number: 0800 555 111

We encourage all residents to take action by reporting speeding incidents
through the appropriate channels. Together, we can create safer roads and

a stronger community.

As spring unfolds, the Churchyard at
All Saints Church is set to transform

into a peaceful sanctuary for
bluebells and nesting wildlife. 

This decision marks a significant
step in protecting the natural

beauty and biodiversity of the area.
Bluebells, cherished for their vivid
carpets of blue, are a protected

species and play a vital role in our
ecosystem. Their presence signifies

undisturbed woodlands, and
ensuring their safety during their
blooming season aligns with our
commitment to environmental

stewardship.
 Alongside the bluebells, wildlife

enters its crucial breeding season,
making the Churchyard an essential

haven for nesting birds and other
creatures.

To support these natural processes,
maintenance in the Churchyard will

be paused for the duration of the
season. 

This mindful approach not only
safeguards the bluebells and

wildlife but also allows visitors to
witness and appreciate the

untouched splendor of nature.

We kindly ask the community to
respect these efforts by refraining
from disturbing the area, ensuring
that the sanctuary remains a safe

and thriving environment for its
inhabitants.

Let us embrace this season of
growth and renewal together,

protecting the delicate balance of
nature right at our doorstep.
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